
 

 

COVID-19 MEASURES AT SCMA DURING PHASE 2 (HEIGHTENED ALERT) 

SINGAPORE, 17 May 2021 — The Singapore Government has released a new set 

of tightened COVID-19 measures for “Phase 2 (Heightened Alert)”, the period of 16 

May 2021 through 13 June 2021.  

According to the new guidelines, work-from-home will be the default at workplaces in 

Singapore. During this period, SCMA offices will not be manned and all our staff will 

be working from home.  

Please be assured that the SCMA Secretariat will continue to be responsive. For any 

arbitration-related enquiries, please feel free to reach out to the SCMA Secretariat at 

secretariat@scma.org.sg. For general enquiries, please email mail@scma.org.sg.  

SCMA wishes to extend our deepest appreciation to all healthcare workers and front-

line staff who are working tirelessly amid the COVID-19 situation. 


